
Supply Drive!
2023

MAY 15-AUG 4

Oak Park and River Forest Townships are seeking donations 
of school supplies to benefit youth from Pre-K to Senior year 
in both communities.

We will be accepting donations from May 15 - August 4.  
We ask that items please be new and not used. 

Donations can be dropped off at:

Oak Park Township
105 S. Oak Park Avenue
Oak Park, Illinois 60302

For more information, please contact Youth Services  
at Oak Park Township at (708) 445-2727 or  
email youth@oakparktownship.org.

Backpacks!
Scissors • Rulers

Notebooks • Folders

Crayons • Pencils

Sharpies • Highlighters

Erasers • Glue

And more!

DONATIONS NEEDED:

Scan the QR Code on the right for our School Supply Wishlist  
on Amazon and have your donations shipped directly to Oak Park Township!

Donated items must be new.  
Used items cannot be accepted.


